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I am writing to submit our review manuscript entitled “Review on immune responses correlated 

with COVID-19 outcomes: the fight, debacle and aftermath in the Indonesian context” for 

consideration by Journal of the Medical Science.  

 

In this review we discussed the evidence of innate and adaptive immune responses and 

immunological problems relevant for SARS-CoV-2. Considering the ongoing COVID-19 

pandemic in Indonesia and globally, we believe that our review article can summarize the 

knowldge on what we’ve known so far regarding immune response towards SARS-CoV-2 

infection and what are the missing link on our understanding of this disease; and how we can 

use this knowledge to advance research in Indonesia.  

 

We confirm that this manuscript has not been published elsewhere, nor is it currently under 

consideration for publication elsewhere. We have no conflict of interest to disclose. 

Additionally, all of the authors have approved the contents of this manuscript and have agreed 

to the Journal of Medical Science’s submission policies. 

 

Should you select our manuscript for peer review, we would like to suggest the following 

potential reviewers because they would have the requisite background to evaluate our 

manuscript objectively. 
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of Medicine Universitas Indonesia - Cipto Mangunkusumo Hospital, Jakarta, 

Indonesia; erni.juwita@ui.ac.id. 

B. Dr. dr Gatot Soegiarto Sp.PD-KAI, Division of Clinical Immunology, Department of 

Internal Medicine, Faculty of Medicine Universitas Airlangga, Dr. Soetomo General 

Academic Hospital, Surabaya, Indonesia;  gatotsby@yahoo.com 

C. dr. Rina Triasih, Sp.A, M.MED (PEAD), Ph.D , Department of Pediatrics, Dr. 

Sardjito Hospital/Faculty of Medicine, Universitas Gadjah Mada, Yogyakarta, 

Indonesia, rina_triasih@yahoo.com. 

 

Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at 
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